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Dear Director, 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I am appalled by the treatment of greyhounds in the racing industry in NSW. I feel that current 
regulations allow unacceptable abuse of these beautiful animals.  Please consider the welfare of 
these animals over the money factor. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
tess hawkins 
 


